
 

Registered Charity Number 1111471 

9th June 2015 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
After careful consideration, as a result of the increase in pool hire charged by the IW Council 
the Club’s committee have taken the decision to increase the cost of our swimming lessons 
with effect from 1 September 2015 as follows:- 
30 Minutes lessons - £33 per block 
45 minute lessons - £38 per block 
 
In order to ease the pressure on our volunteers we are also requesting that all payments to 
the club are made electronically rather than by cash or cheque, using the swimmers first 
initial and surname as our reference. Our bank account details are as follows: 
SEACLOSE SWIMMING CLUB 
Sort Code: 20-60-55  Account Number: 30792284 
 
Please ensure all payments are made prior to the first lesson in each block and each child 
will be automatically renewed for the next block of lessons unless you say otherwise. If you 
have any particular problems with paying electronically please let us know. 
 
As of September 2015 swimmers, parents and guardians may notice our volunteers in new 
kit. The committee has decided that to tie in with the new season our swimmers will compete 
in the name of Seaclose Swimming Club, Isle of Wight only at competitions, rather than the 
current amalgamation of both The Isle of Wight Swim Team and Seaclose SC.  In order to 
make that change we have adopted a new logo and team kit. For those interested, kit will be 
available in both adult and children's sizes and details of how to place an order will be 
placed on the clubs website. We would also encourage any parents/guardians of swimmers 
to visit the Club’s website which hosts lots of information including our Club Code of Conduct 
for Swimmers, Parents/Guardians, and Volunteers and our Welfare Statement. 
 
The future of our club relies on the continued support of volunteers and as always we are 
looking out for more volunteers to come forward. In particular we are currently looking for 
volunteer lifeguards, and teachers. You do not need any qualifications as we will fund the 
training for the right candidates, all we ask is that you dedicate some time, usually over a 
minimum period of one year in return. If you see anyone undertaking a role that you might be 
interested in doing please let one of our volunteers know, or contact the clubs committee at 
committee@seaclosesc.co.uk 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ben Gard 
Chairman 
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